
Announcements 

This Week’s Events 

Sunday 9:00am  LifeGroups and Worship  

 10:30am  LifeGroups and Worship  

 12:00pm  College Lunch, F 

 4:30pm  LRC / Library Open 

 5:00pm  Evening Worship Service 

 5:00pm  Children’s Choirs (C-Wing), FiveSix Choir (E) 

Wednesday 4:45pm  Fellowship Meal, F 

 5:30pm  LRC / Library Open 

 5:30pm  Business Meeting, F 

 6:00pm  Bible Study, F 

 6:00pm  Preschool (B-wing), Children (C-wing), FiveSix (E), 
Student Worship (GY) 

 6:00pm  Worship Choir & Orchestra Rehearsal, Choir Room 

Friday 6:00pm  Secret Church, F 

Saturday 9:00am  Keenagers Trip to Opry Mills 

Announcements 

Church Ministerial Team 

Wednesday Night Fellowship Meal 
$4 for adults, $2 for children, max of $12 per family 

 

This week: Chicken tenders, hash brown casserole, rolls, salad bar, dessert 

Jennifer Anderson - Preschool janderson@stevensstreet.org 

Lee Bailey - Administration lbailey@stevensstreet.org 

John Gardner - Worship jgardner@stevensstreet.org 

Dave Kruse - Youth dkruse@stevensstreet.org 

Rick Lowhorn - Outreach/Christian Development rlowhorn@stevensstreet.org 

Adam Pharris - Children apharris@stevensstreet.org 
Blake Pierce - College collegelife@stevensstreet.org 

Attendance/Offering Totals 
 

 

Attendance for Last Sunday: 1,018 
 

Total Designated & Budget Offering : $36,540.30 
 

Future Building Fund: $115.00 

 

Deacon on Call 
 

Joey Norsworthy 
865-604-5588 
Dick Vaughn 
931-537-6771 
Jim Sherrill 

931-303-4055 

Worship 
Mature 
Serve 

Stevens Street 
Baptist Church 

Sunday, April 19, 2015 
(931) 526-6398 

stevensstreet.org 
             @StevensStreet 

 
You Are Invited to a 

Today at 2pm, Building H 
Stephanie is registered at Walmart, The Lollipop Shoppe and Amazon. 

BABY SHOWER 
For 

Stephanie Hardcastle  

 
 

 

The Keenagers are going to Opry Mills on Saturday, April 25. We 
will meet at the church at 9am and we should return around 3pm. 
Sign up at the Information Center. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Free Collegelife lunch 
immediately following  

the 10:30am service  

in the Fellowship Hall. 



Worship Mature 

Students:  

Lesson: God’s Solution: What is God’s plan for our sin problem? 

Key Passage: Romans 5:8 

Bible Story: The Widow’s Gift 

Big Picture Question: Why can we joyfully give to God? Everything we 
have is a gift from God. 

Key Passage: Mark 12:41-44; Luke 21:1-4 

What Are Your Kids Learning Today? 

  
3-Year-Olds through 6th Grade: 

Serve 
Sermon Notes: Upcoming Mission Opportunities 

 

 Portland, Oregon (June 16-23)  

 Romania Medical Clinic (June 20-29; passport needed) 

 Romania Evangelism/Wood-cutting (November 15-22) 

 

Contact Rick Lowhorn with questions at rwlowhorn@gmail.com.  

Friday, April 24  
 

6:00pm - midnight 
in the Fellowship Hall 

 

Cost $7 
 

Sign-up and pre-pay at the  
Information Center. 

SUMMER JOB/MISSION 

OPPORTUNITY 
Where love abides 

for children in need. 

205 SERENITY PLACE 

SMITHVILLE, TN 37166 

COME JOIN THE FUN AND MINISTER THE GOSPEL IN 

SUMMER CAMP!! WE INVITE YOU TO GET INVOLVED 

THIS SUMMER AS WE MAKE AN ETERNAL IMPACT ON 

THE NEEDY CHILDREN OF MIDDLE TENNESSEE.  

Call +(615) 597-1264 or e-mail us at:                       

contact@lighthousechristiancamp.com 

Thank You 
Please know how much our church family helped our family during 
the death of our mother. The beautiful plants and flowers, visits, 
phone calls, cards, food, and mostly the prayer was awesome. May 
God bless each of you. ~Sherry and Monty Johnson 
 
Care Center Needs 

The Care Center is in need of household items such as dishes, 
glasses, cups, silverware, bowls, pots & pans and linens of all kinds. 
This is a ongoing need. Please keep the Care Center in mind when 
your cabinets are getting too full!  

Portland, Oregon Mission Trip 

If you are interested in going to Portland, we 
will be leaving on June 16 helping connect 
people to Remedy Church via surveying, 
community projects and prayer walks. We 
will return on June 23.  

You can contact Joey Schultz at jschultz@stevensstreet.org to 
get connected and to get information on flight plans. 

We are now accepting names of qualified men for deacon nomination. 
This process will continue through May 3. Please pick up a nomination 

form at the Information Center, read through it, and prayerfully submit 
the names of men that you would recommend. We  suggest that you 

ask anyone you’re planning to recommend before you submit his name. 
Completed forms can be turned in at the Information Center or at the 

church office.  

DEACON 

NOMINATIONS 


